From: Jana Nethercott

To: Jana Nethercott
Subject: FW: Community Grant Applications
Date: January 4, 2021 11:02:45 AM

From: West Elgin Legion <branch221@hotmail.ca>
Sent: December 24, 2020 10:17 AM

To: Jana Nethercott <clerk@westelgin.net>
Subject: Re: Community Grant Applications

Once again thank you from the West Elgin Legion Branch 221 for the $3,000 Community
Grant. Since we were unable to complete the project which we were going to use the money
for we were wondering if Council would permit us to carry this grant into 2021 at which time
we should have the funds to complete the new boiler system at the legion. Could you take
this request to council and advise

us if this would be permitted.

Wendy Swan, Treasurer as per President Joe Santos.
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